
23/02/2021 

MR Deborah Taylor 
1 / 68 Lauderdale Ave Lauderdale AVE 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
deborahtaylor0211@gmail.com 

RE: Mod2021/0014 - 79 A Lauderdale Avenue FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Objection to Modificaiton No. Mod 2021/0014-DA2019/0342

I'm writing to object to the modification plans submitted to council as they are inconsistent with 
the stamped plans. 
The RL 34.78 height limit should be reinstated as it appears in the stamped plans. My view of 
North Harbour will be significantly affected should the height and size of this addition be 
increased. This application has been constantly changed and submitted over many years and 
is causing great stress and concern for the surrounding residents. The white poles that have 
been sticking out of the roof of this building have been an eye sore for many years and should 
be removed immediately. 

Sent: 23/02/2021 12:51:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


